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CORPORATE PLAN ACTION UPDATE

PUBLICITEM
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting.

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION

The purpose of the report is to provide the committee with the latest progress against the corporate actions
relevant to the committee that are scheduled for completion at the time of the meeting.

SOURCE OF INFORMATION

Relevant officers responsible for delivery of the Corporate Plan action / outcome.

LINK TO INFORMATION
The 2020-2024 Corporate Plan

http://fyldeperformance.inphase.com

Corporate Plan 2020/24 Prioritisation Log

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE?

This information is provided to inform the committee about progress against the key strategic objectives the
council has set out in the corporate plan.

FURTHER INFORMATION

Contact: Alex Scrivens alex.scrivens@fylde.gov.uk



https://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=jLKt3rrLAfVWYW9DvEBocjrd41%2bbqVh7%2f0c9Ryh28NMYu4A404XpAw%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
http://fyldeperformance.inphase.com
https://new.fylde.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Corporate-Plan-2020-24-Prioritisation-Log.pdf
mailto:alex.scrivens@fylde.gov.uk

Actions / Outcomes due for completion by 315t March 2022.

Review leases and Service Level Agreements (Outcome: evidence / policy / process of lease review in place given
the practice of reviewing leases would be ongoing)

Action Completed — The established process for lease and service level agreement reviews is to include the
requirement for a review in the agreement or lease where possible. Whilst the action is under Operational Services
for the purposes of the Corporate Plan there are leases and service level agreements in several service areas that
are not within the committee remit. The Corporate Service Team led by Gemma Broadley and Alex Scrivens have
included the requirement to review all leases and service level agreements that the council is involved with prior to
renewal. This is part of the process within the guidance for officers on leases and service level agreements. This is
an approach that is part of the established method of practice at the council.

Explore opportunities to introduce electric car charging points (Outcome: policy / process in place to engage with
providers and include in future schemes on council owned assets where necessary / appropriate)

Action Completed — A policy statement on electric vehicle charging points is part of the zero-carbon commitment
adopted by the council. Rapid charging points have been installed on four car parks. It is expected, subject to
ratification of the electric vehicle policy, that the Council will tender for fast charging points to be installed on long-
stay council car parks. The council aims to work with LCC to plan and implement on-street electric charging points.



